KING EDWARD SCHOOL

SHAKESPEARE'S 8SCHOOL

Friday 17" December 2021

Dear Headteacher

Re: Admissions Policy 2023 Entry

As required by the Admissions Code 2014, the Governors of King Edward VI School have published a
proposed Admissions Policy for 2023 entry (accessed via www.kes.net/admissions) and have initiated a
consultation period which will run from Friday 17" December to Monday 31% January 2022.

It is proposed to introduce a new oversubscription criteria (Category 2) for entry to the Sixth Form which
prioritises places for students who attract the Pupil Premium via eligibility for Free School Meals who meet
the entry criteria.

I should be grateful if you would bring this consultation to the attention of:
a) Your governing body, and
b) Your parents / carers / prospective parents through your newsletter or noticeboard.

If you wish to comment on King Edward VI School’s proposed Admissions Policy 2023 you are asked to
write to Mrs H.D. Brazier, Clerk to the Governors, at the School address: King Edward VI School, Chapel
Lane, Stratford-upon-Avon CV37 6BE or via hbrazier@kes.net.

The deadline for receipt of comments is midday on Monday 31% January 2022.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Vot Y

Victor Matts
Chairman of Governors

King Edward VI School (Main Entrance), Chapel Lane,
Stratford-upon-Avon, Warwickshire CV37 6BE
t: 01789 293351 f: 01789 293564 e: office@kes.net
Headmaster — Bennet Carr BA FRGS

K.E.S. actively promotes disability equality. Please let us know if you have any special requirements.
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office is King Edward VI School, Church Street, Stratford-upon-Avon, Warwickshire CV37 6HB.
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